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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Mooloolaba Foreshore Revitalisation 
Stage 1 Northern Parkland, February Update 
Mooloolaba 

 

  February 2022 Construction (weather and site conditions permitting) 

          Monday to Friday 6.30am – 6pm  
          Some Saturday works between 7am – 1pm  
 

  Temporary pedestrian footpaths in place as required   

 

 

Construction overview 

Despite the Sunshine Coast experiencing some 
rainy weather over the Christmas and New Year 
holiday season, it was great to see so many 
residents and visitors enjoying the newly opened 
viewing platform, boardwalk and open turfed 
areas. 

Stage 1, Zone B construction recommenced on 
Monday 10 January 2022. 

While the prolonged wet weather and impacts of 
the pandemic continue to create some 
challenges regarding the availability of materials 
and staff, Stage 1 works are expected to be 
complete by April 2022.  

We will share more information with you about 
the planned Stage 1 Opening celebrations over 
the coming months. 

Please see the map on page 2 for the location of 
construction works throughout February. 

 

Details of February works (Zone B ) 
 Footpath works 
 Underground service installations - 

electrical and stormwater   

 

 Kerb and drainage works           
 Stone cladding to retaining wall  
 New public amenities building 

construction 
 New BBQ shelter construction 
 Installation of new Adventure Playground 

climbing net  
 Preparation works for new garden areas  

 Figure 1 New amenities building under construction 
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Adventure Playground update 
The new adventure playground located at the 
southern section of Stage 1 (between the new 
sheltered barbecue area and coastal pathway) is 
an outcome of community consultation from the 
2015 Place Making Mooloolaba Master Plan.   

This interactive and fun play space has been 
designed for children of all ages and is the first of 
its kind in the southern hemisphere. It features 
three main play elements including a climbing 
net, an adventure play tower and an extended 
swing set.  

In consideration of nearby residents and 
businesses, the playground has been designed 
to fit within the natural terrain of the site. 

At its highest point the linear climbing net will be 
approximately 3.5 metres from the lower park 
level (below the road level) with four poles 
protruding through it.  Refer sketch at right. 

Shade sails will be installed over the remaining 
play elements which will be located behind the 
existing embankment and vegetation.   

 

 

 

 

With this area previously inaccessible to the 
general public, this new community space will 
provide hours of family fun, be a major drawcard 
to Mooloolaba and a key economic driver for 
local businesses. 

 

Contact the project team 

For any questions about these works, contact 
council’s customer service team on (07) 5475 
7272 (Monday to Friday 8.15am – 5pm) or email 
mfr@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Figure 2 Artist impression – new Adventure Playground 

Figure 3 Sketch – location of new Adventure Playground  

Figure 4  Zone B Construction area – February to April 


